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Oops. I missed this.  Here is what the administrator of the nextdoor site posted regarding the
 Police on their page:
 

STAFF

Shoreline Police Department and Nextdoor34m ago
We are excited to announce that the Shoreline Police Department has shown interest in using
 Nextdoor to provide important updates and information to neighborhoods in your area. As part of
 this effort, you may see periodic updates from Shoreline Police Department staff in your
 neighborhood. The purpose of these updates is to share alerts, news, and other notifications that
 are relevant to your neighborhood. It's important to note that Shoreline Police Department staff
 can only see their own posts and replies to these posts. They will NOT be able to access or view
 any information that you and your neighbors have shared in your neighborhood. Communicating
 with Shoreline Police Department staff is entirely voluntary, and you can see more
 information here. You may choose to unsubscribe from all Shoreline Police Department posts, as
 explained here. Please visit our Help Center if you have any questions.
 
 
Heidi C.
 
From: Heidi Costello 
Sent: Monday, November 23, 2015 12:35 PM
To: Debbie Tarry; John Norris; Eric Bratton; Tavia Tan
Cc: Carolyn Wurdeman
Subject: Shoreline Police are on NextDoor
 
See the post by Steve Perry below:
 

Greetings from the Shoreline Police Department!1m ago

Community Outreach / Problem Solving Offcer Steven Perry from Shoreline Police Department

Hello Shoreline residents and business owners! My name is Steve Perry, and I am an officer with
 the Shoreline Police Department. I am happy that Next Door has made it available for public
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 agencies to reach out directly to the community via this utility. 

I am the police department's "Community Outreach / Problem Solving" officer. In this capacity, I
 administrate the crime prevention programs throughout the city. The capstone of this program is
 Shoreline WATCH, which is our version of Neighborhood Watch. It is my goal to assist in creating
 a community where residents know their neighbors and look out for their welfare. In turn, these
 communities will become our partners in crime fighting. 

It is important to note that your individual Nextdoor pages remain private. I can not access profile
 information or read the information on your particular neighborhood's page. I am only able to
 access or view direct replies to my posts. In addition, Nextdoor is not the appropriate venue to
 report suspicious activity, crimes, or request other emergency services. 911 is, and will always be
 the best avenue to request emergency service. 

It is my goal to share timely and accurate information via this site, advertise crime prevention
 programs, and strengthen the relationship between the community and your police department. 

Steve
Shared with Shoreline Police Depar
 
 
Heidi C.
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